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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

I am a former resident of the Bitterroot Valley. 

The area proposed as the Great Burn Wilderness is a unique ecosystem and an important link between other

wild areas. May it be designated as wilderness to preserve its special qualities for all time. 

 

 

The larger the area designated as wilderness, the better. 

 

Roadless area are more natural and preserve the wilderness much more completely. 

 

Unfortunately I know nothing of them. 

 

Humans need  wild areas and this one is very special in every way, including historically. 

 

If the Forest Service, in its news management plans, designate the plan for the entire area as wilderness we will

be very grateful and then encourage Congress to pass the necessary legislation.


